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Happy Monday Lindbergh Flyers! 

 
The first Parent Teacher Conferences for the year have come to a close. Thank you to Ms. Tiba for hosting the 
PTC dinner on Monday and The Berry Family (The Heights Meat Market & Grill) for hosting on Thursday! The 
Lindbergh PTA hosted on Wednesday (and provided drinks, snacks and dessert each day) - thank you to all of 
our PTA members for helping support our fabulous teachers and staff! A big thank you to all Lindbergh families 
for taking the time to meet with our Lindbergh teachers and showing your support.  
 
We've started a Small Business Directory on the Lindbergh PTA website 
(https://www.lindberghpta.com/business-directory) to give a little advertising boost to local Lindbergh family 
businesses and help foster a greater sense of overall community support. If you would like to donate toward or 
host a staff lunch/dinner during the school year or if you have a small business you would like added to the 
directory, please reach out to us (ptacharleslindbergh@gmail.com). 

Take a look at the 49th Annual Holiday Boutique website blog post for updated numbers (the most profitable 
boutique in the last 5 years!), special thank you messages to our Boutique Chair and new Co-Chair, Committee 
Chairs, Volunteers, Sponsors, Homeroom Parents, pictures and much more! We surpassed our cash raffle goal 
and the cash raffle raised over $8,000! Since we topped our goal, the PTA will not host any additional selling 
fundraisers. The cash raffle proceeds go to our PTA school activities, such as: Bingo for Books, Fall Fest, Spring 
Dance, Field Day, Fun Fair, teacher/staff appreciation, special treats for students, and other activities 
throughout the year. Thank you to our Lindbergh parents, staff and community members for helping us exceed 
our raffle goal for this year! Our awesome homeroom parents put together 23 fabulous baskets with a 
combined total value $16,093! Proceeds from the basket raffle go directly to our fantastic Lindbergh teachers. 
This year we are able to help fund each wonderful Lindbergh teacher’s classroom with $470!  

Here’s a look at upcoming events:  

●​ 11/23, 11/24 & 11/25: No School, Happy Thanksgiving! 

●​ Monday, 12/5 – Wednesday, 12/7: Santa Shop A special opportunity for students to purchase 
holiday gifts for their friends and family. Each item is moderately priced and the children are 
encouraged to choose gifts on their own. Keep an eye out for a flyer to be sent home soon! We could 
use some helpful elves, please see the SignUpGenius to volunteer for Santa Shop. Contact Sarah 
Neubauer and Katie Habhab (Santashop2022@gmail.com) with any questions.  

 
Have a wonderful week, Flyers! 

Lindbergh PTA Board 
• Lana Donnelly, President  • Katie Habhab, 1st Vice President  • Zeinab Ball, 2nd Vice President 
• Lisa Stack-Frizzell, Secretary  • Sandra Miller, Treasurer 
ptacharleslindbergh@gmail.com 
Remind: Text @flyers100 to 81010 
Facebook: @Lindbergh.PTA.Dearborn 
Website: lindberghpta.com 
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